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Dear Parent/Carer,      Wednesday 10th May 2023  
 
 
 
 

Announcement – our new Headteacher Toni MacCarroll 
 
 

You will be aware that governors had started the recruitment process for a substantive 
headteacher. There were several very impressive candidates, and as a result of this 
rigorous process I am extremely pleased to announce that we have appointed Toni 
MacCarroll to be the new headteacher of Langley School. 
 
 
Toni started her career journey in a Special School in Stoke-on-Trent almost 24 years ago. As a 
teacher she has taught in a range of primary aged SEND class groups and has been part of the 
Senior Leadership team for several years.   
In her current role in a Special School in Stafford, she has led school improvement projects and 
advised mainstream schools on how they can enhance their support of their pupils with SEND.  
 
Toni is highly committed to improving outcomes for pupils and is really looking forward to 
working with everyone at Langley to ensure that each child can meet their full potential.   
 
 
Toni will join Langley school as our full time and permanent Head Teacher from 5th June 2023. 
  
She has already been into school over the past few weeks, and she will be spending time during 
this Summer term working with Suneta Bagri (current Interim Head teacher) and the SLT to 
ensure a thorough transition is in place.  

 
 
Mr Andrew Collyer 

Chair of the Interim Executive Board (IEB) 
Langley School



     
 

 


